
  

 

10th December 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Campion School will be closed tomorrow, Monday 11th December, due to adverse weather 

conditions. Please check the school website regularly for updates. 

 

The Sports Award evening will be rearranged. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Claire Whitmore 

Headteacher 


